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11th February 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Please find below our upcoming events after half term. Please note some have changed date from our 

original newsletter that we sent out;  

 

World Book Day 

We will now be celebrating World Book day on Wednesday, 6th March and we would like all the children 

to dress up as their favourite storybook character. This is just for fun and there is no donation required. 

 

Comic Relief 

This year Red Nose Day is on Friday, 15th March and we have decided to enter into the spirit of the 

occasion by having a non-uniform day.  The theme will be ‘Wear Red’. As this is for charity, we are asking 

for a minimum contribution of £1 towards this worthy cause.   

 

Parent Consultations 

Parent consultations will now be held on Wednesday 20th March. A letter about this will be sent out after 

half term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 
 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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